
What a Week!
News of April 21

Butterflies and bugs! That’s what we’ll explore as Earth 
Week continues next week.

Field Trip Friday! 

The Zoo opens at 10am. We 
will meet at our adopted 
animal Cinnamon’s enclosure 
in the Hamill Family Wild 
Encounters at 10:15 to learn 
about the llamas. At 
11:00am, you are free to 
explore on your own (leave 
when you wish) or, if your 
child is a STEAM Team 
buddy, head back to RPC 
until 1:00pm. 

Let us know if you need help 
with a pass, transportation, 
or will not be in attendance. 

Llama Mama Luau
6pm on May1! 

Last call for guest 
readers! Only 25 dates to 
choose from. Parents, 
grandparents and any 
other loved adults are 
welcome to visit!


